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8th September 2022

Dear Parent/Carers,

We are pleased to confirm that Parents in to Read will resume from next week. This is a
great chance for the community to come together and join their children during reading
time.

This year, our Parents in to Read sessions will occur on Wednesdays 8:50-9:10am.

If you can attend, please do remember the following:
● Please wait outside the school office
● Please do not wait in the school office due to health and safety reasons for children

and confidentiality with the school office
● Children will only be dismissed to join their own adults (children cannot go with other

adults)

Next Wednesday (14th September) we will be hosting a community cafe immediately after
Parents in to Read in the Learning & Community Hub from 9:10 where you have the chance
to meet our new Home School Support Worker - Mrs Sparkes. Please do come along, have
a tea and biscuit, say hello and get to know her.

We cannot wait for you all to join us and celebrate reading across the school when we
re-launch the sessions.

Yours sincerely,

Mr I Atwal
Deputy Headteacher
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